

www.CrowleyPark.com

## CPNA NEIGHBORHOOD NEWS

## From The Board

Your CPNA Board conducted the April 27th Board meeting virtually. Please contact any of the Board members at crowleypark.com with your questions.

Do share our website and membership with any new neighbors. We encourage ALL to join us. We are planning activities as soon as it is safe to socialize. The first event is a CAR PARADE for the 4<sup>th</sup> of July. Watch <a href="https://www.crowleypark.com">www.crowleypark.com</a> for more details.



If you leave your vehicle outside remember to remove all valuables and lock the doors. Also remember to lock your house when you leave. If you have any concerns about security of your property or yourself please contact the Crime Prevention Office of the Richardson Police Department.

## 4<sup>th</sup> of July (Safe) Celebration

click here → <a href="https://youtu.be/Q2DA1-SIWaY">https://youtu.be/Q2DA1-SIWaY</a>

We will have a canned food drive for the Network of Christian Ministries during the car parade. Please feel free to donate at any time during these difficult times when so many are without jobs.





Hi Neighbors, your CPNA Board is starting to plan for your annual membership meeting. Last year we met at the Women's Club of Richardson however we'd been thinking about having a virtual (Video conference) meeting this year. To help us decide on the meeting format/location, we need your input:

☐ In light of the current health/safety	y concerns,	does it	make	sense	to	have a
virtual (video conference) meeting?	Yes No_					

 $\Box$  If yes, are you willing to log on your computer or dial in via phone in order to attend? Yes No

 $\square$  If no, would you prefer meeting at the Women's Club of Richardson? Yes\_No\_

Again, we need your input and will appreciate your response to <a href="mailto:CPNA75082@gmail.com">CPNA75082@gmail.com</a>

Thanks! Horace Satisfield

## **Park Crowley News**

Check out the new landscaping at the corner of Jupiter and Renner. Cityline graciously matched funding with the city of Richardson to provide our neighborhood corner landscaping. Thank you to the City of Richardson and Cityline.



We hope you have been enjoying Crowley Park's flora and fauna.

